
  

Non-Mandatory Pre-Bid Meeting Minutes 
Town of Lake Park, Florida 
Lake Park Library Re-Roof 
Invitation to Bid 101-2024 

Tuesday, January 30, 2024 11:00 A.M. 
Commission Chamber, Town Hall, 535 Park Avenue 

 
 

The Non-Mandatory Pre-Bid Meeting was conducted on Tuesday, January 30, 2024 at 11:00 
A.M. Present were Project Manager John Wille and Deputy Town Clerk Laura Weidgans. 
 
Project Manager Wille went over the project dates and provided a summary of the project 
scope and bid documents. 
 
Attendee Mr. Jim Beard of Total Roofing Systems had questions about an existing cap.  
Project Manager Wille advised that the cap may need to be retained.  Mr. Beard asked what 
the budget is for the project.  Project Manager Wille stated the budget is $260,000.  Project 
Manager Wille described the structure of the existing roof.  Mr. Beard asked what the 
allowable working hours would be.  Project Manager Wille stated 7am to 6pm excluding 
Sundays.  Mr. Beard was advised to contact Project Manager Wille for access to the Library 
for inspection if that is what they wished to do.  Mr. Beard asked if there were any known 
issues with the deck.  Project Manager Wille stated he was not aware of any issues. 
 
Project Manager Wille encouraged Mr. Beard to visit the site and to reach out to the Town 
Clerk’s Office with any questions. 
 
 
 
ADJOURNMENT:  
 
The Non-Mandatory Pre-Bid Meeting adjourned at 11:15 A.M.  
 
 
 
________________________________ 
Laura Weidgans 
Deputy Town Clerk 
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